
Hi Sarah,  
 
Thanks for your email regarding the AGM. I have two topics I wish to discuss. 
 
1). The setting up and approval of SUP Club to be run under the umbrella of the 
Sailing club (I am happy to present my idea to the members and committee for 
comment and approval). 
 
2) The policy regarding businesses on the committee. Should private businesses be 
on the committee or not? and if so how it will work to be fair for all of the businesses 
involved? I think this should go to a members vote as Clywedog sailing club is a 
members club and they should get the say on whether they are comfortable with 
businesses on the committee or not ?  
 
 
Many Thanks  
 
Andy Jobling  
 
Mavericks  
 


